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Rev. Kevin P. Maloney, Pastor
Deacon Bob Connelly

Elizabeth Gould, Music Ministry

Joseph & Mary McCarthy, Family Life Ministry
Jim Jackson, Trustee

Kathleen Naughton, Secretary
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PHONES
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WEBSITE

stpatricksandstbrigids.org

PLEASE PRAY FOR WORLD PEACE

MASSES:
Saturday 4:00 St. Patrick’s
Saturday 5:15 St. Brigid’s
Sunday 8:30 St. Patrick’s
Sunday 11:00 St. Brigid’s
M,W.F. noon—St. Patrick’s

T & Th: 9:00 a.m. St. Brigid’s/St. Joseph’s

BAPTISM: Usually scheduled for Sunday during or after Mass.

Parents should first contact the pastor for an appointment and
also plan on attending one session of our Baptismal Preparation
Program, which explains the significance of the sacrament and
each part of the Baptismal rite. Many parents may find it more
convenient to attend this session during pregnancy rather than
after the birth of their child. We rejoice with joy in your
happiness!

MARRIAGE: Congratulations! We want to do everything we
can to make this day special for you. Couples should be members
of the parish and make an appointment with the pastor at least
six months before the desired date of the wedding.
Participation in some form of Pre -Cana conference is necessary.

HOSPITAL: Please notify us if you or a member of your
family enters the hospital so that they will be able to receive the
healing Sacraments of Anointing of the Sick and the Eucharist.

HOMEBOUND: There may be times when you may not be able
to get to Mass because of illness or the weather. If this is the case,
please let us know so that we will be able to bring you
Communion. Also, if you know of anyone who is permanently
homebound, please let us know so that we will be able to
schedule frequent Communion visitations.

NEW PARISHIONERS: Welcome to our community!
Please register at the rectory as soon as possible




ST. PATRICK’S CHURCH

Saint Patrick Parish is a welcoming community dedicated to
spreading the Word of the Lord through worship, education,
outreach and service.

We strive to meet the spiritual and human needs of our parish
family and lovingly reach out to all people by sharing our faith,
talents, blessings and heritage.

We welcome you to St. Patrick’s and thank you for
celebrating the liturgy with us today.

Monday, January 2

12:00 NO MASS TODAY

Tuesday, January

9:00 Mass at St. Brigid’s/St. Joseph’s
Wednesday, January 4

12:00 Sheila Centore Wall — CNY Board 38
12:00Elvera Young-Betty, Jason, Ryan Steele
Thursday, January 5

9:00 Mass at St. Brigid’s/St. Joseph’s
Friday, January 6

12:00 John Bennett — Jack/Gerri Barrett
12:00 Shut Ins from St. Patrick’s

Saturday, January 7

4:00 Kathleen Spelman — Catherine Elwell
4:00 Bill Kocher — Bob/Mary Ellen O’Neil
5:15 Mass at St. Brigid’s/St. Joseph’s
Sunday, January 8

8:30 Dennis Ryan-Mike/Eileen Fitzgerald
8:30 David Moynihan, wife, Sara

11:00 Mass at St. Brigid’s/St. Joseph’s

Please remember in your prayers

Richie Allen, Irene Bertolini, Marie Doran,
Rose Fumich, Dylan Patrick Healy, Mark
Henson, Stephen Hoefer, Moun Keo, Gert
McGuire, Rita O’Connor Baker, Joe
O’Donnell, Bob Spafford, and Dorothy
Stempinski. Also our parishioner Jim Smith
who recently passed away Bill Wells who grew
up in our parish and attended our school and
Ray Wells a graduate of our school (1956).

Please take time to remember our parishioners
who have passed away this past year and say a
prayer for them and their families that God will
comfort them.

HAPPY NEW YEAR

JANUARY 1, 2017

A quote from Pope Francis for the New Year
“A little bit of mercy makes the world less cold
and more just.”

TODAY we celebrate the Solemnity of Mary,
Mother of God, our Lady’s greatest title who
helps us to prepare for the beginning of a new
year by showering us with peace and joy.
Today we pray that more of peace and serenity
may come into our lives and into the world
during our new year. Let us realize that we are
all blessed by God every day. Let us pray that
God will richly bless all of us this year.

CHRISTMAS BAGS were delivered to
sixteen homebound/nursing home parishioners
of St. Patrick’s. Leftover donations from 2015
and a generous monetary donation made the
gift bags possible again this year. Thank you
for your support of this project and thank you to
Maryellen Seeley who heads up this project and
the people who help deliver these bags.

THANK YOU to everyone for the cards, the
candy and the fruits you sent to the staff at St.
Patrick’s — we really enjoyed them.

FROM FATHER - thank you to my
parishioners and friends for the many cards,
gifts, homemade cookies and candy. My
greatest gifts are your presence and I appreciate
all that you do for me and for the parish. May
you all be blessed this New Year.

THANK YOU to Father Aho who is always
willing to help us out.

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT - if you
wish to receive a contribution statement please
call the rectory at 475-2185 and we will mail
you one.



ST. PATRICK’S CHURCH

HOW about getting together after the 8:30
Mass on Sunday, January 15™ in Sammons Hall
for some coffee, donuts and juice for the
children. We would love to see you and it will
be a good time to interact with each other so
plan on attending and warm up with the coffee
before you go out in the cold.

ALTAR SERVERS Jan 7/8

4:00 Thomas Burke, Emma/Hannah Ortiz
8:30 Ellie Masterpole, Lilly Young, Maired
Wilsch, John Malkowske

CENSUS - in order to be considered a member
of the parish it is necessary for you to fill out a
census form whether you do or do not wish to
receive envelopes. This is necessary to keep
our files up to date and accurate. If you are
asked to be a sponsor for Baptism or
Confirmation we cannot fill out a form for you
unless you have been a parishioner for at least
three months. If you are an adult living on
your own it is necessary for you to fill out your
own census form.

ROSARY - if you cannot say a Rosary
everyday would you please take the time to say
a decade of the Rosary for World Peace.

COLLEGE STUDENTS - enjoy your time
off, rest, relax and renew yourself for your
second semester. It was great to see so many of
you home for Christmas.

HAPPY NEW YEAR

JANUARY 1, 2017

As we prepare for the New Year please take the
time to reflect over the past year-the people we
may have hurt-maybe it is time for a phone call.
It doesn’t take much to call a family that has
lost a loved one and let them know that you are
thinking of them or it doesn’t take much for us
to call someone whom we have lost touch with,
It could make the New Year very special for
someone.

New Year Blessing
Heavenly Father, in this time of beginnings
We recall how the heavens celebrated the birth
of Christ. We think back to the new kingdom
he proclaimed and remember the new life we
gained in our Baptism.
In this time of new beginnings and at the
beginning of this New Year, may we always act
as good examples of the new life in you that all
Christians have and be the same for others.
Give us the joy that is ours as adopted members
of God’s family. Amen.

One of our blessings is our pastor, Father Kevin
who does more around here than people know —
we are blessed to have him with us and we
hope that he will make St. Pat’s his home for a
long time —he will never find a better place!
Thank you Father for all that you do for us.

(we know you do a lot and we are most grateful
but if you put some serious thought into it you
can always do more)

Happy New Year to everyone — enjoy this
weekend with family and friends — stay safe,
have a great week and we will see you next
weekend. Safe travels to everyone going back
home this weekend.

GO ORANGE
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